
Notes 

 

 

November 5, 2019  

Hello All, 

I am sorry I am unable to attend our monthly meeting tonight. I 

am enjoying leading a tour this evening of downtown 

Mooresville for some Girl Scouts. In missing tonight’s meeting 

however, I believe it beneficial to both the MCHP and my 

service to the county  by providing  these monthly written 

“Notes”  now and in the future. They will also be placed on 

County Historian page of our Morgan County History 

Partnership Webpage: 

 morgancountyhistorypartnership.com   

There are many roads and trails that we can follow in our 

journey  of enriching our lives and growing the  appreciation of 

our rich heritage. Tonight,  I will focus on two: 



1. A history speakers bureau: If you have a particular interest 

and would be willing to share that with a group, please let 

me know. There are book clubs and quilting clubs and 

service clubs and classrooms and yes, Girl and Boy scout 

groups that would enjoy our stories.. Please let me know 

and I will make it known via our website. 

2.  Developing a library of oral history. I hope that library of 

oral history stories might be made available on our 

website as well. I also will be sharing some methods useful 

techniques in gathering that history  and will place it on 

our website. 

 

This week I added a very fine link on the MCHP webpage. It is 

the Mooresville Treasure Trove from the work of Local 

Historian, William R. Buckley. You can spend many a fine 

evening browsing the work of Mr. Buckley.  It is listed on the 

webpage under resources. 

I am so pleased to see the work of expanding our community 

exposure to the residents via a museum or Center in 

Martinsville. ..things are brewing… how good.  

Enjoy the meeting and I hope to see you at the December 

meeting. 

Kind regards, 

 

Don Adams  


